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To
……………………… (project owner)


Letter of Intent for participation in the project “………………………………… - acronym”

The Department of Energy and Process Engineering at the Norwegian University of Science and Technology hereby confirms that we are a collaborative partner in the application: ……….. (acronym or project name) from …………………….(project owner), with an application deadline of xx.xx.xxxx. 

The proposed research project focuses on ………………………………….(short project description). 
The project is in line with the research strategy[footnoteRef:1] of NTNU. [1:  https://www.ntnu.no/documents/10361/3965100/NTNU+IV+Forskningsstrategi+del+A+engelsk.pdf/51cdfa3d-caa0-4917-bdec-57bceb148788 ] 


This letter is to confirm our intent to take part in the project and to support the project as described in the proposal.  The main contributions from NTNU will be ……………………….. 
Further details will be described in a consortium agreement if the application is successful. Our contact person will be ………………………..(associate professor/professor), one of the faculty members in the Department of Energy and Process Engineering.


Yours sincerely,



Professor Terese Løvås
Head of Department						
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